
Printed on: 18/10/2024 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

17/10/2024  15:58:132024/4188/T OBJ Max Sadlowski I object to this and don't believe these trees need to be cut down, they form a very nice part of the back 

gardens in the area and will be a significant loss to my view and enjoyment of the property I live in. There is 

also considerable noise from the occupants of this flat and their children in the back yard (above reasonable 

levels in my opinion) and removing these trees will cause that noise to spread even further. My guess is that 

they want to remove so as to not disturb the new wall being built, but they should instead fix the wall properly 

so as to not need to fell lovely trees in the garden. Totally unnecessary to kill these trees when its not required.
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